May 30, 2021
Dear Editor-in-Chief, 
International Journal of Public Health Science (IJPHS)  
Please consider the manuscript entitled “Determinants of Health-related Quality of Life in Iranian Patients after Recovery from COVID-19: Demographic Influences and Insomnia” for publication in the Journal.  

As you know, COVID-19 is a prevalent disease that affected the entire world and measuring quality of life as a comprehensive measure to indicate health outcomes related to the disease will help healthcare professionals and healthcare managers to understand how the disease may affect the health status of the patients and whole population as well. This also may facilitate finding new ways to fight effectively against the destructive consequences of the disease in high risk population. We assessed the quality of life and its correlates in the patients nearly one month after recovery and hospital discharge and found some demographic and clinical factors may increase the likelihood of poor quality of life in such patients. We believe that the “International Journal of Public Health Science (IJPHS)”, which particularly encourages addressing health related issues for high risk populations, would be a most suitable journal to communicate this work that we submit for your consideration.  
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Thank you very much for your time and consideration. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely,
Mohsen Saffari

